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CONSULTATION DIALOGUE SET ON ACCOUNTANCY LAW AMENDMENT 

A consultation dialogue to discuss proposed changes to the Accountancy Law has been scheduled on April 11, 
2016 at 3PM in the PICPA Shaw. 
"Republic Act No. 9298or the Accountancy Law was passed way back in 2004. Several years and many 
developments in the accountancy sector has since evolved since the passage of our law. There is now an 
imperative need to amend our law to make this more relevant and pertinent to the needs of the times aond our 
profession," said Chairman Joel Tan-Torres. 
"We will conduct dialogues to get inputs for the revisions that we will compile. These will be submitted to the new 
Congress that will convene by July 2016," said Chairman Tan-Torres. 
Those interested to participate in the dialogue can email their interest to boa.secretariat@gmail.com. They can 
also email their suggestions for revisions. 
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